
My name is Marie Hetzel and I am a single parent. My son has been attending Trinity Catholic 
Schools since Pre-Kindergarten. He is currently in the second grade. 
 

I chose to send my son to Trinity instead of Dickinson Public Schools primarily to nurture his 
Catholic education and due to their smaller class sizes. We plan to continue his education with 
Trinity and to enroll my other child when he becomes school age. 
 

The passing of HB 1532 will help our family in many ways! Having only one source of income 
puts a strain on our household expenses and reimbursement of even a percentage of tuition will 
help put food on our table, clothes on my childrens' backs, and provide some relief from 
financial stress. 
 

Thank your for your consideration.  
 

Marie Hetzel 
 


